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To the Lawmakers of Oregon- 

 

This bill will place even more financial burden upon myself and the rest of the 

taxpayers of Oregon with no accountability for the use of the funds.  The wording is 

full of semantic ambiguities that create a slush fund of money and allows for 

preferential treatment innthe distribution of funds.  We CANNOT afford these taxes 

anymore.  We CANNOT allow lack of accountability.  

 

I feel this bill is written to deceive.  It is clearly evident by not including the word "gun" 

or "firearm" in the name of the bill when it is exclusively referring to firearms. 

 

This bill is supported by out of state special interest groups.  It is immoral to support 

legislation that is promoted by big money special interest groups like Moms Demand 

Action.  Look what happened with ballot measure 110.  Voters were deceived by The 

Drug Policy Alliance, a New York based and George Soros funded group, and it has 

caused significant harm to the people of Oregon.  Please do not repeat this mistake 

again by supporting out of state special interest groups. 

 

There is no research or solid data that this bill will accomplish anything.  Just 

throwing money at problems is throwing money away, most likely to groups 

supported by special interests. 

 

Please do not burden myself and my family with more taxes.  We are on the verge of 

being taxed out of this state. 

 

-Erich Zaugg 


